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El T NIAGARA
H U MOHAWK

l
NIAGARAMOHAWKPOWER CORPORATION/301 PLAINFIELDROAD, SYRACUSE, N.Y. 13212/TELEPHONE (315) 474-1511

January 22, 1987
(NMP1L 0128)

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Nine Mile Point Unit 1

Docket No. 50-220
DPR-63

Gentlemen:

In Inspection Report No. 50-220/86-13 a request was made of Niagara Mohawk
to advise you in writing of actions to expedite the validation process of
Vendor Technical Manuals. Niagara Mohawk is committing additional personnel
from Nuclear Design Engineering to supplement our contractor and site staffs
to expedite the review and approval of the Vendor Technical Manual process.
By having Nuclear Design Engineering personnel involved in the initial review,
the review process can be consolidated and several handling steps eliminated
for many manuals. Based upon the current planning, it is expected that the
existing schedule can be reduced by approximately one year. Therefore, the
target completion date for this program will be mid-1988. Please be advised
that the target date is based on preliminary estimates. The Commission will
be informed if future scheduling of this program indicates a completion date
later than mid-1988.

In Niagara Mohawk's response to Generic Letter 83-28, dated November 8,
1983, Niagara Mohawk made a commitment to initiate a program for the
administrative control of Vendor Technical Manuals. In addition, a program
for the periodic audit of the controlled copies of the Vendor Technical
Manuals was to be developed, with the first audit to be completed by May 1,
1984. These items were completed as committed to in response to Generic
Letter 83-28.

Sincerely,

NIAGARA HOHANK POWER CORPORATION

PEF/pns
2445G
xc: Regional Administrator, Region I

Mr. J. Zwolinski, Project Director
Hr. H. A. Cook, Resident Inspector
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C. V. Mangan
Senior Vice President
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